
 

Calumet High/Lake Linden-Hubbell 

High School Bowling Teams 

311 Hecla Street 

Laurium, MI 49913 

 

 

February 12, 2015 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The High School Bowling Program is a self-funded sport which relies on donations and 

fundraisers to function.   The team will be having a Spaghetti Dinner, Bowling Fundraiser 

and Prize Give Away on Saturday April 11, 2015.  The event will be held at Miller’s 

Recreation in Laurium.  We seek a prize donation from your business to be included in 

our prize give away.    

 

The Calumet High School Bowling Team is open to girls and boys in 9
th

 through 12
th

 

grades of the Calumet-Laurium-Keweenaw and Lake Linden-Hubbell school districts.  

The students travel around the Upper Peninsula and Northern Wisconsin to compete 

against other schools during the winter sport season.   If you would like more information 

about the sport please contact us. 

 

Thank you for supporting High School Bowling. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Loralee Miller, Owner Miller’s Recreation 

Millersrecreation@gmail.com 

 

 

Bill Bastion, High School Bowling Coach 

Finns24@att.net 


